TOWN OF CAMBRIA PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Cambria Planning Board will hold a
Public Hearing on the 19™ day of March, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. at the Town Hall, 4160
Upper Mountain Road, Sanborn, New York, for the purpose of considering approval of
the application of JERAULD W. DAY (P-SBD-2018-001) of 4501 Military Road,
Niagara Falls, New York 14305 for a Minor subdivision for two (2) lots to be subdivided
from premises located on the east side of Townline Road adjacent to and immediately to
the north of 4561 Townline Road. The purpose of the request is to subdivide two (2) lots
off of said parcel, the first lot to contain approximately 150 feet in frontage and 615 feet
in depth, and the second 1ot to contain approximately 200 feet in frontage and 615 feet in

depth.

All parties in interest and citizens will be given an opportunity to be heard at the

aforesaid hearing,

WILLIAM AMACHER, Chairman
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